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FOI Request regarding: PCC memberships and associations 
 
Request received: 11/11/2019 

Responded: 29/11/2019 
 
 
Q: 
 

1. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of the Countryside Alliance 
and if so on what date did they join and/or resign?  
 
2. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, in any way connected with the 
organisation Vote-OK?  
 
3. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of or in any way connected 
with any fox hunt?  
 
4. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of or in any way connected 
with any form of blood sports? 
 
 
A:  
 

In relation to question 1, the information you have requested is contained within the 
Police and Crime Commissioner’s Register of Interests published in the OPCC 
Publication Scheme which can be found on the OPCC website at : - 
 
https://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/your-pcc/register-of-interests/  
 
If you do have difficulty in accessing the information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. For your information this email constitutes a refusal notice under Section 
17 of the Freedom of Information Act and an exemption under Section 21 of the Act 
is also being applied, namely the information relating to question 1 is accessible by 
other means as it is in the Publication Scheme. 
 
In relation to question 2, I can advise you that the OPCC does not hold the 
information you have requested as it relates to the PCC’s political life and not his 
statutory role. 
 

https://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/your-pcc/register-of-interests/


In relation to questions 3 and 4, I can advise you that the OPCC does not hold the 
information you have requested as it relates to the PCC’s personal life outside of his 
role. However, in the interests of transparency the PCC is content to respond to your 
questions 3 and 4 and has provided the following answers: - 
 
Q3 - No. 
Q4 - Yes, shooting game. 
 


